
     
 

                

 AMSAF Supporter and Sponsor, 

First, thank you for being a part of the AMSAF "Share the Road & Riding for the Long Haul" Fundraising 
event in the past. We value strong community supporters, and this event involves all aspects of the community 
from healthcare to business’s helping to reduce crashes and fatalities here in Arizona. Organizationally we will 
continue to focus more on Share the Road and the elimination of Distracted Driving. As in the past we are 
excited to have Governor’s Office of Highway Safety, Healthcare community, ADOT, Insurance, Legal, Local 
community organizations and businesses’ coming together to promote safety and help reduce crashes and 
fatalities here in Arizona. Together we can make this happen and we need your help. 

The money we raise from this event goes to promote safety and awareness and to help reduce 
crashes and fatalities in our great state. In addition to marketing campaigns, AMSAF also provides 
scholarships for discounted motorcycle training. Year to date, we have helped more than 6000 
individuals receive defensive motorcycle training statewide. We are growing our programs to give 
financial assistance for quality helmets, and most recently, working with accident scene management 
experts so people can learn what to do if they come upon an accident. Helping over 8000 individuals 
in Arizona with our programs. 

On April 27, 2024, we will hold the 9th annual fundraising event and it promises to be the best yet! Our 
committee is ramping up the fun with a Hollywood theme, changing the format to focus on entertainment to 
make your night a fun evening to remember. The event will take place at an exciting new place from 5:30 to 
9:30 pm at Marriott Phoenix Chandler and includes dinner, live and silent auctions, raffles, and lots of ways 
to have fun. 

Your continued support of this event will ensure that we can continue to raise critical funds to help AMSAF 
educate the community and promote safety and awareness as we share the road! There are several ways to 
be part of this community building event by being a sponsor, purchasing a table or donating to this great cause.  

AMSAF is a 501c3 and your donation is tax deductible. We want to thank you for your support and for 
attending this major event. Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions. Visit our site to 
donate or purchase another table or see past events: www.amsaf.org/RFTLH  .  

Again, AMSAF thanks you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you for a crazy 
fun night as we continue to focus the public on the crucial issue of distracted driving and sharing the 
road. Please call me if you have any questions. Visit our site to donate or purchase tables or to see 
past events: www.amsaf.org/RFTLH. Together, let’s make a difference. 

So, grab your Hollywood attire and join us for a great night filled with food, fun and do not forget those live 
auction prizes! We will even have a contest for the best dressed Hollywood outfit. See y’all there!  
https://www.amsaf.org/RFTLH 
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Mission: Our Mission is to promote Safety & Awareness and help reduce crashes and fatalities in Arizona. 
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